RIK:WJAS.

Zoology Department.
16th March, 196l.

The Commdssioner of Native Welfare,
Department of Native Welfare,
176 Wellington St.,

FERTH, W.A.

Dear Mr, Middleton,

I am enclosing an offprint of the scientific report
on the interesting case discovered as a result of our visit
to Leonora last year which you may find of interest.

With kind regaxds,

Yours sincerely,

Enel. R. L. KIRK.




